
 

 

ATTENTION ALL PROVIDERS 
REINSTATING COVERAGE OF DEFINITIVE DRUG TESTING CODES 
IN OUTPATIENT SETTINGS 

Trillium Health Resources received notification from NCDHHS, Division 
of Health Benefits regarding reinstating the coverage of Definitive Drug 
Testing Codes (G0481, G0482, & G0483) in Outpatient Settings 
retroactive to 12/1/2024. Trillium has completed updating our system, 
and any impacted claims will be reprocessed no later than 4/11/2025. 
No additional action is needed by providers at this time. 

For any questions regarding claims reprocessing, please contact 
ClaimsSupport@TrilliumNC.org.  

For any clinical related questions, please contact UM@TrilliumNC.org.  

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an  
unmonitored email address.   
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